UNIVERSITY OF ALLAHABAD

The date of walk in-interview, for the post of
technical assistant in the Centre for Film and Theatre,
is proposed to be held on 24th of January 2018 at
1.00 p.m. in the coordinator's chamber in Film and
Theatre. The details of the qualification for the post

have already been displayed on university website on
3" of November 2017"



